
87%
of K-12 students  
are counting on  
you for free and 
reduced lunches.

Approximately 5,800 out of 6,600 total K-12 
students on tribal lands qualify for the free  
and reduced lunch program in North Dakota.  
By participating in the census count, you  
help direct funding to nutritional assistance 
programs across the state for our students. 

We’re
Counting
On YOU!

Learn more at

ndcensus2020.com
Everyone counts on the 
census and answers are 
completely confidential.


